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TO: Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Deborah Ottmers, Chief Financial Officer 

 
SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF ANNUAL 

FINANCIAL REPORT 
 
DATE: November 19, 2024 

 
 
 

Deborah Ottmers, Chief Financial Officer, will present the 2023-2024 school year annual 
financial report to the Board for approval.  

External auditors Whitley Penn LLP will provide the audit opinion and be available to 
answer questions related to the audit. 
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Administrative Recommendation: 

 
Approval of Annual Financial Report 


